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Hello Everyone!

You know what is hard for me? The discipline of leading from my office in Penn-
sylvania instead of working in Alaska. I’m just being honest.  But I have realized 
that championing others is an important part of leadership.  Sometimes you have 
to let others fulfill their own callings and back them up and support them as part 
of the team.  And, I’m okay with that.  I love our LightShine Alaska staff. They are all 
gifted by the Holy Spirit and focused on bringing glory to our Lord Jesus Christ.

After flying back from our missions base, others have now “tag-teamed” with me 
and arrived at our base late last week. I was there for over a month and I must 

Thank you for all your encouragement in the past and the continued financial 
support that you send us on a monthly basis.  During these busy months where 
I am constantly working fulltime for LightShine Ministries, having the financial 
support available to draw from is very encouraging.  In order for me to continue 
doing this, I need to raise $4,000 per month to cover my salary.  

If you ever want to talk to me personally, send me a text or email and I would be 
happy to answer any questions that you might have. Ruth and I appreciate your 
prayer and support. Thank you so much! Pray for me this month as am preaching 
at Upper Room Church in York on July 16 and Risser’s Mennonite Church on the 
24th. I would love to share our ministry at your church as well!

Tom Denlinger - Founder & Ministry Director - 717.314.7760 (cell)  
My Email: 	tomdenlinger@comcast.net
Make checks payable to:  LightShine Ministries   P.O. Box 777  Mount Joy, PA  17552
To support Tom & Ruth Denlinger as missionaries online, CLICK HERE.

admit ... I missed my wife.  So, 
now I am in my studio office, in 
front of my computers, making 
video, collecting daily photos 
from our teams in Alaska and 
casting vision for a new surge of 
ministry activity in September.

Have you been to one of our 
monthly meetings? They are 
normally on the first Tuesday of 
the month. In July, the meeting 
is the second Tuesday due to 
the 4th being a holiday. I would 
really encourage you to join us. 
If not this month, join us 
Tuesday,  August 1st.
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